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Thursday 23rd November 2023 

@IPMATGroveLea /@IPMATHiendley 

“If it is to be, it is up to me”/ ‘’Dream, Believe, Achieve’’ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Up and Coming Events/Reminders 

 

24.11.23 P.T.A Bingo at 5:00pm – 7:00pm 

27.11.23 Parent Consultation week 

1.12.23 Christmas Trim Up Day: Children may come to school in their own clothes/Christmas 

jumpers and we are also asking for donations of £1 per child which will go towards an online panto! 

7.12.23 Christmas Fayre at 3:20pm – 5:20pm Come and browse all the different stalls after picking 

your little ones up, refreshments will be available. 

12.12.23 Story with Santa – Nursery & Reception at 4:00pm – 5:00pm  

12.12.23 Story with Santa – Year 1,2 & 3 at 5:30pm – 6:30pm 

13.12.23 Christingle at St Helens Church at 6pm 

15.12.23 EYFS Christmas Concert at 10.45am/2.30pm 

15.12.23 Christmas Disco Year 4,5 & 6 4:30pm – 6:00pm 

18.12.23 KS1 Christmas Concert at 2pm 

19.12.23 KS2 Christmas Concert for parents for Y3/4 parents at 9.30am 

20.12.23 KS2 Christmas Concert for parents for Y5/6 parents at 9.30am 

22.12.23 Christmas party day for children – Wear own clothes 

22.12.23 End of term 

8.1.24 Start of term 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Word of the week: Curious 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wellbeing Weekly  

 

This is a great online resource providing advice  

to support children’s mental health and 

wellbeing. 

https://wf-i-can.co.uk/ 

Wakefield Families together 

https://www.wakefieldfamiliestogether.co.uk/ 

Support and advice for families  

https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/ 

Promotes healthy lifestyle choices from recipe 

ideas to physical activity.  
 

 

 

 

 

Any other news 

 

Tickets for the Story with Santa for Nursery, 

Reception, Year 1, 2 & 3 and the Christmas 

Disco for Year 5 & 6 went on sale on the 13th 

November and they are priced at £5.00. This will 

be a cash payment and not on Sco-Pay as it is 

a P.T.A event, please can you continue to bring 

the money to the classrooms at drop off or pick 

up in an envelope with your child’s name on so 

we can check off if they are attending to these 

events! More information about these events 

are on the Calendar on Class Dojo. 

 
 

 

 

 

This week’s recommended read 

 

This week’s recommended read is chosen by Miss 

Barnsley! The story is called The Twits by Roald Dahl 

and it is about a hideous, vindictive, spiteful married 

couple known as the Twits live together in a brick 

house without windows. They continuously play nasty 

practical jokes on each other out of hatred for each 

other. They also keep a family of pet monkeys! They 

are called the Muggle-Wumps. 
 

Roald Dahl | The Twits - Full audiobook with text (AudioEbook) - 

YouTube 

 

https://wf-i-can.co.uk/
https://www.wakefieldfamiliestogether.co.uk/
https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EgppUh8ukZ8
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EgppUh8ukZ8

